
Good afternoon,

 
Please call with any questions.

Regards,

Phil

 
Philip L. Beaulieu, P.E.

NH Department of Transportation

Highway Maintenance – District 1

District Engineer

641 Main Street

Lancaster, NH 03584

Tel: (603) 788-4641

Fax: (603) 788-4260

 

Subject: 
Request to Revoke OHRV Permit 01-WOHC017-13
From: 
"Gamache, Christopher" <Christopher.Gamache@dncr.nh.gov>
Date: 
6/3/19, 13:36
To: 
"Beaulieu, Philip" <Philip.Beaulieu@dot.nh.gov>
CC: 
"Savage, Clinton" <Clinton.Savage@dncr.nh.gov>

Phil,

 

This email is a request from the Bureau of Trails,to have NH Department of Transportation, to revoke OHRV 
On-Highway Permit, #01-WOHC017-13, Lost Nation Road in Northumberland.    The Town of Northumberland, 



Groveton Village, has closed Page Hill Road to OHRV use.  With this closure there is no connection on the 
south end of Lost Nation Road for OHRV use.

 

We would like to have this permit revoked and if a future connection is found to the south, we will submit a 
new permit application.

 

Thanks

 
Chris 

 
Chris Gamache, Chief

NH Bureau of Trails

Parks & Recreation Division, DNCR

172 Pembroke Road

Concord, NH  03301

603-271-3254

Chris.gamache@dncr.nh.gov <mailto:Chris.gamache@dncr.nh.gov>  
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